

March 2019

Castle Camps CofE (VC) Primary School

Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone: 01799 584270 Fax: 01799 584442

Fax: 01799 584442 E-mail: office@castlec

E-mail: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor



IMPORTANT

Dear Parents,

STAFF & PARENT RESUSCITATION TRAINING School Hall, Tuesday, 30 April 2019 3.30 – 4.30 p.m.

The staff will be taking part in Resuscitation Training so they have up to date training to supervise swimming in our pool during the summer term which starts after the May half term holiday. There are also places available to those Parents who may be able to support swimming in school.

If you would like to attend please complete the reply slip below as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A. O'Connor

Alal DC

Staff & Parent Resuscitation Session

I will be available to attend the above session on Tuesday 30th April, 2019 starting at 3.30 p.m. with a view to supporting the children at School during swimming in the summer term.

Name (please print)

Signed Date



s:\office share\swimming\resuscitation letter 2019.doc













